

UUFCO NEW HOME STEERING COMMITTEE

Chair: Leslie Koc (uufconewhome@gmail.com

Have you stopped by the Sunday New Home display board? Look for a member of the Steering Committee to answer your questions about the progress on the New Home Project. We're the ones with a purple ribbon on our name tag. August has been a month of activities that are building the foundation for the project. Here's what's been happening:

The Land: There have been two work parties on the land to pull invasive knapweed. A third is scheduled for the end of August. Both the Lot Line Adjustment and Sewer/Wastewater applications have been submitted to the city.

Architect Selection: There are three finalists and we're nearing the end of the selection process. Ten UUFCO volunteers came forward to take part in a workshop that each finalist architect firm will facilitate. We anticipate selecting our final architect by the end of August and submitting that choice to the board for review and approval at the September board meeting.

TAG (Technical Advisory Group): By the end of August this subcommittee will engage an Owner's Rep to assist with the contract review and contract negotiation of both the selected architect and general contractor in the upcoming months. The interview process for a final general contractor for Construction Manager/General Contractor continues.

Capital Campaign: A joint meeting has taken place with the newly announced Annual Budget Drive chair, Debbie Leonard. Plans and timelines are being developed for both campaigns to launch at the start of 2013.

Timeline: Once we have our key service providers (Architect, General Contractor, and Owner's Rep) selected in the upcoming months, we'll have an overall project timeline in place for you to review.

Communications: Updates can be found on Sundays at the New Home display board, on the public page of the UUFCO website (under the "About Us" tab), in the members' area of the UUFCO website and in All Congregation Emails (ACE) when we have date sensitive information to share.

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped to make this progress possible.